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TITLE/RECOMMENDATION 

Commissioners will provide updates on the developments and details surrounding the 

Multicultural Fair. The Ad Hoc committees will share information about scheduled 

activities, participant involvement, cultural performances, and any other pertinent 

updates. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

Multicultural Faire materials not to exceed $800.00, from the Special Supplies budget 

100- 5107-60140. 

BACKGROUND 

At the September 04, 2024 meeting, an Ad Hoc committee was established, with 

Commissioner Barros appointed as Chair, and Commissioners Trivedi, Madhan, 

Spishock, and Dowdy serving as members. 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

Commissioner Barros provided an update on the upcoming Multicultural Faire, 

scheduled for April 26, 2025. The event will be held outdoors at City Park (Plan A) or 

indoors at the Community Center (Plan B) in case of rain. As of March 5, 2025, nine 

clubs have signed up to participate, with all clubs requiring approval from their 

advisors. A dress rehearsal will take place the day before the event at the Community 

Center. Commissioners still have flyers and banners from last year that can be used 

to help reduce costs. Commissioner Spishock will reach out to food trucks for the 

event. Additionally, there are plans to host a fashion show featuring at least 50 

participants. The Commission also plans to hold a Zoom interest meeting on March 

14, 2025. 


